
Non-Regular Uniform Day Policy for 2019-2020 
 
Year to Lead Service Shirt Policy- ​On the assigned day of each month, as 
stated on the monthly calendar as well as in the weekly emails, students will be asked 
to wear their Year to Lead service shirts.  Students must wear this year’s version (navy 
blue) with the PE bottoms with sneakers. This is the policy for the entire year in regards 
to the Year to Lead Shirts. 
 
 
HASA Spirit Wear Policy-​  ​As designated days as noted on the calendar, we will 
have HASA Spirit Wear days. These are the days that students are allowed to wear any 
items that have been purchased through the HASA Spirit Wear Sales. Items may be 
from years past or from the most recent sales, but may NOT include the old mascot of 
the jaguar. Students may NOT wear any athletic uniforms or SJAA articles. Students 
may wear their PE bottoms with the Spirit Wear, or their regularly scheduled bottoms. 
Please note that the Spirit Wear Pajama bottoms are NOT allowed. Students not 
wearing Spirit Wear, must be in the appropriate uniform for that day. This is the policy 
for the entire year for Spirit Wear Days.  
 
 


